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UNITED STATES NUC1. EAR REGULATORY COMMISSIOf1
Division of Fuel Cycle and Material Safety
Washington, D. C. 20555

ATTENTION: Mr. John liickey

F.cf.: License #12-15537-01, 02E

Dear Mr. Ilickey:

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that we have vacated
the 5018 Chase Street, Downers Grove, Illinois premises. y

Prior to the release of the premises, a comprehensive radiation
survey was made to ensure that contamination limits were met per
N.R.C. guidelines. We understand that copies of the survey report
are to be filed with the Fuel Cycle and Material Safety Branch,
and with the Office of Inspection and Enforcement. This letter is
intended to comply with these requirements.

Sincerely,

h '

Tom Barakat
Radiation Safety Officer g
Seatt Corporation
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cc: Mr. John Madera
U. S.fl. R.C . , Region II T

799 Roosevelt Road d
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137 M
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